
Making Bills Easier to Understand: Promoting 
Accessibility and Inclusivity

Our Vision Our Future is a 
Disabled People’s 
Organisation for people 
with learning disabilities. 

This project focuses on 
making household bills 
easier to understand. 

One of their goals is to 
make information easier for 
people to understand.  

This project has been 
created with Our Vision 
Our Future. 



The team will create a 
podcast about experiences 
of bills. 

The team will also write 
advice for bill companies 
on how to make bills easier 
to read. 

The team will also write an 
academic journal article. 

The researchers will work 
with Our Vision Our Future 
on how to make bills easier 
to understand. 


